
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Newsletter 6 
 Friday 11 July 2025 

 

This will be the final newsletter of this academic year although I will send out a final general letter at the end 
of term. We are so looking forward to the final week and 2 days in school. I hope you and the children are 
too.  We have had a fantastic week this week with the school fair, the end of year play, trips to Chester 
cathedral and more. It actually calms down a little next week which will give us some space to get 
everything sorted for the end of the school year.  
 

Coming up in the next two weeks of school… 

 

 Wk beginning 14 July Wk beginning 21 July 

Monday Y6 Cinema trip to New Brighton Whole School Church Service 9:15am 
Y6 Leavers Service at St Peter’s Church 
6pm 

Tuesday  9:15am Y6 Leavers Worship in the hall 
2:30pm School closes for the summer 
holidays 

Wednesday  

SUMMER HOLIDAYS!!! 
Thursday Y5/6 Got Talent in school (this is for 

school only but has been completely 
planned by some Y6 pupils) 

Friday Y6 leavers Party 6pm 

 

Additional Term Dates coming up… 

You can find lots of these on the new school website in the calendar section. Please take a minute or two to 

go through this and make a note of any key dates for you. We are adding to this on a regular basis and 

autumn dates are starting to go on.  

https://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk/calendar    

 

Attendance Update 
 

Percentage Attendance in 2024-2025 

So far this year % National so far this year % 
95.5 94.8 

https://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk/calendar


 

 

 

 

Star Warts and the Umpire Strikes Back! 

What an amazing time we had this week watching the end of year production. It was simply magnificent, 

showcasing the incredible talent we have here at St Peter’s. Even better it was wonderful to see the 

children performing with huge smiles on their faces. The audience reactions were amazing! 

We have taken a video of the performance and will be sharing that with you all next week as a free 

download.  

 

 

Friends Summer Fair 

A massive thanks to the Friends of St Peter’s for organising last week’s Summer Fair which was, I believe a 

huge success. Really well attended and the weather held off for us.  

 

I am pleased to say that Friends raised an incredible… 

£6,028.32 
We have some fantastic pictures of the day, a couple of examples below and we will share all of these with 

you electronically.  

   



 

 

 

 

Friends have done an amazing job this year of raising a huge amount of money for school and it really has 

made a massive difference. We cannot put our thanks into words for their efforts and are looking forward to 

working with Friends once again next year.   

THANK YOU SO MUCH! 
Reports 

These were sent out today as a hard copy and you should also receive some additional data via email. 

Please refer to the covering letter that I sent out earlier this week.  

 

Sporting Updates 

Nothing really to report apart from the fact that we expect to be playing the final of the Houlihan Cup next 

week. We will share details of when and where as soon as we know who we are playing! 

 
Final Prayer 
As a church school I always think it is good to end the newsletter with a prayer for the weekend.  

Dear God, 
 

Help us be kind to others, 
I am sorry for the bad things I have done. 

We love God, 
Thank you for our homes and everything you have given us, 

 
In Jesus' name, 

Amen 
 

by Emmy B and Olivia E 

Have a lovely weekend.   

 

Dave Wallace 

Headteacher 

Website: http://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk   
X: @heswallstpeters  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/heswallstpeters 

http://www.stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/heswallstpeters

